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differentiation and scaffolding Combining educational theory, brain research, and
data analysis, this is a fine-tuned, step-by-step guide to a highly effective
teaching method. "Before EDI, our school was a ship adrift at sea with everyone
rowing in different directions. EDI has provided us with a framework for
instruction and a common language that allowed us to all row in the same
direction. Benjamin Luis, Principal Liberty Middle School, Lemoore, CA "EDI makes
students accountable. They see now that school is a place to work and learn and
play, and they love it. Because even though it is hard, they are doing well."
Trudy Cox, School Instructional Coach St. Mary Star of the Sea Catholic School,
Carnarvon, Western Australia
Explicit Direct Instruction for English Learners John R. Hollingsworth 2012-12-20
Embed vocabulary development, listening, speaking, reading, and writing in lessons
across the curriculum—helping ELLs learn language skills and new content at the
same time!
Frugal Innovation and the New Product Development Process Stephanie B.M. Cadeddu
2019-01-17 This book explores the new product development process of firms
developing frugal innovation for the base-of-the-pyramid (BOP) markets in
developing countries. Frugal innovations are products characterised by an
affordable price-point, durability, usability and core functionalities that are
highly adapted to BOP consumers’ needs. Frugal products have the potential to
drive the development progress and living standards of low-income consumers. With
an innovation framework developed from worldwide frugal case studies, this book
provides detailed insights through two in-depth start-up firms in Indonesia that
have successfully launched frugal products for the low-income market. These two
start-ups have addressed two major development challenges for not just Indonesia,
but also the global BOP market – traditional methods of cooking and access to
clean drinking water. A detailed roadmap is developed from insights into the
processes and management decisions of these two start-ups and combined with
previous studies on frugal products. Providing a detailed roadmap across the
different phases and stages of the new product development process when developing
frugal products, this book will be insightful to not only innovators but also
investors and government agencies supporting their activities.
Kansas Studies in Education 1969
Theoretical Nursing Afaf Ibrahim Meleis 2007 This text guides you through the
evolution of nursing's theoretical foundations and examines the ways in which
these principles influence the practice of the discipline."--Jacket.
Building Support for Scholarly Practices in Mathematics Methods Signe E. Kastberg
2017-09-01 Building Support for Scholarly Practices in Mathematics Methods is the
product of collaborations among over 40 mathematics teacher educators (MTEs) who

APTET-Child Development & Pedagogy Ebook-PDF Chandresh Agrawal 2022-04-18 SGN.The
Ebook APTET-Child Development & Pedagogy Covers Objective Questions From Various
Competitive Exams With Answers.
Selected writings from the Journal of the Mathematics Council of the Alberta
Teachers' Association Egan J Chernoff 2014-06-01 The teaching and learning of
mathematics in Alberta - one of three Canadian provinces sharing a border with
Montana - has a long and storied history. An integral part of the past 50 years
(1962-2012) of this history has been delta-K: Journal of the Mathematics Council
of the Alberta Teachers' Association. This volume, which presents ten memorable
articles from each of the past five decades, that is, 50 articles from the past 50
years of the journal, provides an opportunity to share this rich history with a
wide range of individuals interested in the teaching and learning of mathematics
and mathematics education. Each decade begins with an introduction, providing a
historical context, and concludes with a commentary from a prominent member of the
Alberta mathematics education community. As a result, this monograph provides a
historical account as well as a contemporary view of many of the trends and issues
in the teaching and learning of mathematics. This volume is meant to serve as a
resource for a variety of individuals, including teachers of mathematics,
mathematics teacher educators, mathematics education researchers, historians, and
undergraduate and graduate students. Most importantly, this volume is a
celebratory retrospective on the work of the Mathematics Council of the Alberta
Teachers' Association.
Cumulated Index Medicus 1999
Explicit Direct Instruction (EDI) John R. Hollingsworth 2017-09-07 A proven
approach to better teaching and learning. Explicit Direct Instruction (EDI), an
approach based on the premise that all children can learn, helps teachers deliver
well-designed, well-taught lessons that significantly improve achievement for all
learners. Authors Hollingsworth and Ybarra have refined and extended their highly
successful methods in this second edition of their bestselling book. Written in an
easy-to-read, entertaining style, this resource provides K-12 teachers with
concrete strategies, detailed sample lessons, and scenarios that illustrate what
EDI techniques look like in inclusive and diverse classrooms. With chapters
covering the individual components of EDI, such as checking for understanding and
activating prior knowledge, this updated edition refines the methods so that they
are even more effective and easier to implement. Readers will find: • Strategies
for continuous, systematized student engagement • Expanded corrective feedback
strategies • Clear alignment to the latest content standards • A new, field-tested
strategy for skill development and guided practice • Expanded information about
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teach mathematics methods courses for prospective PreK?12 teachers in many
different institutional contexts and structures. Each chapter unpacks ways in
which MTEs use theoretical perspectives to inform their construction of goals,
activities designed to address those goals, facilitation of activities, and ways
in which MTEs make sense of experiences prospective teachers have as a result. The
book is organized in seven sections that highlight how the theoretical perspective
of the instructor impacts scholarly inquiry and practice. The final section
provides insight as we look backward to reflect, and forward with excitement,
moving with the strength of the variation we found in our stories and the feeling
of solidarity that results in our understandings of purposes for and insight into
teaching mathematics methods. This book can serve as a resource for MTEs as they
discuss and construct scholarly practices and as they undertake scholarly inquiry
as a means to systematically examine their practice.
Analysing Exemplary Science Teaching Alsop, Steve 2004-12-01 Looks at the theory
and practice of science education.
Building and Restoring Respectful Relationships in Schools Richard Hendry
2010-10-18 Using these restorative approaches, teachers can restore good
relationships when there has been conflict or harm, encouraging people to take
responsibility for their behaviour and involving all those affected in the
outcomes of any intervention.
Case Studies in System of Systems, Enterprise Systems, and Complex Systems
Engineering Alex Gorod 2014-07-01 Suitable as a reference for industry
practitioners and as a textbook for classroom use, Case Studies in System of
Systems, Enterprise Systems, and Complex Systems Engineering provides a clear
understanding of the principles and practice of system of systems engineering
(SoSE), enterprise systems engineering (ESE), and complex systems engineering
(CSE). Multiple domain practitioners present and analyze case studies from a range
of applications that demonstrate underlying principles and best practices of
transdisciplinary systems engineering. A number of the case studies focus on
addressing real human needs. Diverse approaches such as use of soft systems skills
are illustrated, and other helpful techniques are also provided. The case studies
describe, examine, analyze, and assess applications across a range of domains,
including: Engineering management and systems engineering education Information
technology business transformation and infrastructure engineering Cooperative
framework for and cost management in the construction industry Supply chain
modeling and decision analysis in distribution centers and logistics International
development assistance in a foreign culture of education Value analysis in
generating electrical energy through wind power Systemic risk and reliability
assessment in banking Assessing emergencies and reducing errors in hospitals and
health care systems Information fusion and operational resilience in disaster
response systems Strategy and investment for capability developments in defense
acquisition Layered, flexible, and decentralized enterprise architectures in
military systems Enterprise transformation of the air traffic management and
transport network Supplying you with a better understanding of SoSE, ESE, and CSE
concepts and principles, the book highlights best practices and lessons learned as
benchmarks that are applicable to other cases. If adopted correctly, the
approaches outlined can facilitate significant progress in human affairs. The
study of complex systems is still in its infancy, and it is likely to evolve for
decades to come. While this book does not provide all the answers, it does
establish a platform, through which analysis and knowledge application can take
place and conclusions can be made in order to educate the next generation of
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systems engineers.
Organizational Psychology Pieter J. D. Drenth 1998 Volume four of a four volume
set. This second edition has been extensively rewritten and should be of interest
to both practitioners and students of organizational psychology.
Vygotsky and Science Education Colette Murphy
Advanced Educational Psychology - 7Th Ed S S Chauhan 2009-11-01 Over The Years
This Book Has Earned A Name For Itself Because Of The Completeness Of Coverage And
Simplicity Of Presentation. All The Topics Have Been Dealt With In Great Detail
And Depth. In The Revised Edition, New Thoughts In The Field Of Educationa
Spots for MATH - Teacher's Edition - Grade 1 Spots for M.A.T.H. 2012-09-01
Frugal Innovation Adela J. McMurray 2019-12-20 Customers are increasingly seeking
"low-cost, high-quality" or what is known as frugal products that meet the buyer’s
needs while reducing the associated cost of ownership. This book examines the
developing principles and theories of frugal innovations across the globe. The
authors identify frugal innovation (FI) using a multi-method approach to data
analysis. They argue that the concept of frugality as a societal/ethical value has
undergone several changes and propose a differentiated model of frugal
innovations. They address frugal innovations that have never been accessible to
the public. Hands-on case studies across multiple industry sectors and countries,
supported by theory, provide multiple learning opportunities. The authors explore
the relationship between FI and digitalization and technology, and discuss how FI
can be applied in the context of contemporary issues such as food security.
Further, they articulate the mechanisms by which FI beliefs and values can be
incorporated into organizational culture. The final chapters address both ethical
and controversial views of frugal innovation. The book is a valuable resource for
students in business courses, for industry professionals wanting to improve their
triple bottom line, and for educators wanting to influence and change the mindsets of the younger generations to effectively deal with today’s and tomorrow’s
challenges.
Resources in Education 1998
Interdisciplinarity for the 21st Century Bharath Sriraman 2010-11-01
Interdisciplinarity has become increasingly important for emergent professions of
the 21st century yet there is a dearth of systematic studies aimed at implementing
it in the school and university curricula. The Mathematics and its Connections to
the Arts and Sciences (MACAS ) group places Mathematics as a vehicle through which
deep and meaningful connections can be forged with the Arts and the Sciences and
as a means of promoting interdisciplinary and transdisciplinary thinking traits
amongst students. The Third International Symposium held by the MACAS group in
Moncton, Canada in 2009 included numerous initiatives and ideas for
interdisciplinarity that are implementable in both the school and university
setting. The chapters in this book cover interdisciplinary links with mathematics
found in the domains of culture, art, aesthetics, music, cognition, history,
philosophy, engineering, technology and science with contributors from Canada,
U.S, Denmark, Germany, Mexico, Iran and Poland amongst others.
Systems Engineering in Research and Industrial Practice Josip Stjepandić
2019-10-31 This book details the foundations, new developments and methods,
applications, and current challenges of systems engineering (SE). It provides key
insights into SE as a concept and as an approach based on the holistic view on the
entire lifecycle (requirements, design, production, and exploitation) of complex
engineering systems, such as spacecraft, aircraft, power plants, and ships.
Written by leading international experts, the book describes the achievements of
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the holistic, transdisciplinary approach of SE as state of the art both in
research and practice using case study examples from originating at universities
and companies such as Airbus, BAE Systems, BMW, Boeing, and COMAC. The reader
obtains a comprehensive insight into the still existing challenges of the concept
of SE today and the various forms in which SE is applied in a variety of areas.
Spots for MATH - Stepping Up - Teacher's Edition Booklet: Grade 2 Spots for
M.A.T.H. 2014-09-01
Functional Thinking for Value Creation Jürgen Hesselbach 2011-03-18 After the IPS2
conferences in Cranfield and Linköping in 2009 and 2010 the 3rd CIRP International
Conference on Industrial Product Service Systems (IPS2) 2011 takes place in
Braunschweig, Germany. IPS2 itself is defined as “an integrated industrial product
and service offering that delivers value in use”. The customers expect
comprehensive solutions, which are adapted to their individual needs. IPS2 offers
the possibility to stand out from competition and for long-term customer loyalty.
Particularly in times of economic crisis it becomes apparent which producing
companies understand to satisfy the needs and requirements of their customers.
Especially in this relatively new domain IPS2 it will be important to keep track
of the whole context and to seek cooperation with other research fields and
disciplines. The 3rd CIRP International Conference on Industrial Product Service
Systems (IPS2) 2011 serves as a platform for such collaborations and the
discussion of new scientific ideas.
Nursing Research in Canada - E-Book Mina Singh 2021-10-05 Learn how to better
understand and apply research to your everyday practice with LoBiondo-Wood and
Haber’s Nursing Research in Canada: Methods, Critical Appraisal, and Utilization,
5th Edition. Written by an all-star team of educators and research experts from
Canada and the US, this thoroughly updated text is the perfect resource to help
ground you in the processes behind nursing research and evidence-informed
practice. This edition features new research examples that reflect the most
current Canadian studies, fresh vignettes, easy-to-use navigation tools, enhanced
readability, and well-balanced coverage of both qualitative and quantitative
research methods. Balanced-but-distinct coverage of both the qualitative and
quantitative approaches to nursing research acquaints you with the processes
behind research and evidence-informed practice. Complete, high-quality research
examples, including four new sample critiques, demonstrate how to apply the
judgement and reasoning principles outlined in the text to published quantitative
and qualitative research studies. Research Vignettes introduce you to real-world
practitioners of nursing research and help bridge the gaps among clinical
research, academia, and clinical practice. Vignettes cover timely topics facing
Canadian nurses such as immunization, Medical Assistance in Dying (MAiD), medical
cannabis, public health, Indigenous health and nursing, and rural and remote
nursing. Effective learning aids in every chapter include Key Terms, Learning
Outcomes, Research Hints, Evidence-Informed Practice Tips, Appraising the
Evidence, Critiquing Criteria, Critique of a Research Study, Critical Thinking
Decision Paths, Critical Thinking Challenges, Critical Judgement Questions, and
Key Points. NEW! Part 2: Indigenous Peoples: Research, Knowledges, and Ways of
Knowing introduces you to the history and significance of colonization as it
relates to how Indigenous peoples have been affected by, and are affecting,
nursing and health research. NEW! Inclusion of Indigenous Research Methods and
application to the findings of the Truth and Reconciliation Committee. NEW! Allnew research examples and vignettes demonstrate the most current, high-quality
published studies to exemplify the work of prominent nurse-researchers and to
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encourage the development of clinical reasoning and judgement. NEW! Critical
judgement-focused practice questions in the printed text, accompanying study
guide, and companion Evolve website promote critical thinking and prepare you for
exam licensure. NEW! Glossary of key terms at the end of the book gives you quick
access to all new key terms.
The Marine Corps Gazette 1981
Introducing Piaget Ann Marie Halpenny 2013-08-22 Jean Piaget was one of the most
significant contributors to our current understanding of how children think and
learn, from birth through to adolescence. In this comprehensive and accessible new
book, Ann Marie Halpenny and Jan Pettersen capture the key concepts and principles
of Piaget’s fascinating work on children’s thinking, and explore how thinking
evolves and develops from infancy through the early years and beyond. Areas
covered in Introducing Piaget include: key milestones and achievements in
children’s thinking; understanding the physical world through senses and movement
in infancy; supporting the emergence of symbolic thought and language in the early
years; understanding object permanence; implications of egocentric thinking in
early childhood learning and development. Throughout the book, the consequences of
these developments for children’s social, emotional and intellectual development
are discussed. Updates on Piaget’s theory are also outlined with reference to more
recent work on cognitive development in childhood. Each chapter provides a concise
summary of material presented through a consideration of the implications for
practice in working with children. A glossary of key Piagetian terms is also
included. With a particular focus on how Piaget’s principles and concepts can be
applied to children in early childhood, this exciting new book is an invaluable
resource for teachers, practitioners and students with an interest in learning and
development in the early years.
Academic and Behavior Supports for At-Risk Students Melissa Stormont 2012-02-17
This user-friendly volume provides evidence-based tools for meeting the needs of
the approximately 15% of K to 6 students who would benefit from more support than
is universally offered to all students but do not require intensive,
individualized intervention. With a unique focus on small-group interventions for
both academic and behavioral difficulties, the book addresses externalizing
behavior, internalizing behavior, reading, and mathematics. Step-by-step
guidelines are presented for screening, selecting interventions, and progress
monitoring. Ways to involve families and ensure that practices are culturally
responsive are described. In a large-size format with lay-flat binding for easy
photocopying, the book includes more than 20 reproducible handouts and forms. This
book is in The Guilford Practical Intervention in the Schools Series, edited by T.
Chris Riley-Tillman.
Theoretical Nursing Afaf Ibrahim Meleis 2011 "An additional assumption was that
the processes for theory development were new to nursing and hence, nurses in
graduate programs learned strategies for advancing knowledge from other
disciplines. This assumption was debunked with the knowledge that nurses were
always engaged in knowledge development, driven by their experiences in clinical
practice. Because of these assumptions, most of the early writing about theory
development was about outlining strategies that should be used, rather than
strategies that have already been used in the discipline to develop theories.
Theorists themselves did not uncover or adequately discuss ways by which they
developed their theories, therefore the tendency was to describe processes that
were based on theories developed in other disciplines, mainly the physical and
social sciences. And an implicit assumption was made that there should be a single
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strategy for theory development, some claiming to begin the process from practice,
and others believing it should be driven by research"--Provided by publisher.
CliffsNotes® Praxis II®: Elementary Education (0011, 0012, 0014) Test Prep
Psychiatric Mental Health Cathy Melfi Curtis 2016-06-01 oo much information? Too
little time? Here’s everything you need to succeed in your psychiatric mental
health nursing course and prepare for course exams and the NCLEX®. Succinct
reviews of content in outline format focus on must-know information, while case
studies and NCLEX-style questions develop your ability to apply your knowledge in
simulated clinical situations. A 100-question final exam at the end of the book.
Integrating Design and Manufacturing for Competitive Advantage Gerald I. Susman
1992-10-15 With more emphasis being placed on the cost and quality of new products
and on reducing the lead time to develop them, attention is turning to the
increasingly important topic of design for manufacturing (DFM). This involves the
collaboration among research and development, manufacturing, and other company
functions and is aimed at accelerating the new product development process from
product conception to market introduction. A company can create a competitive
advantage for itself by managing the process and its related organizational
dynamics effectively. This collection of essays focuses on the development of
strategic capabilities through use of DFM tools and practices, the role of DFM in
specific product development phases, and the social, political, and cultural
context within which DFM is introduced.
Systems Engineering Reinhard Haberfellner 2019-06-06 This translation brings a
landmark systems engineering (SE) book to English-speaking audiences for the first
time since its original publication in 1972. For decades the SE concept championed
by this book has helped engineers solve a wide variety of issues by emphasizing a
top-down approach. Moving from the general to the specific, this SE concept has
situated itself as uniquely appealing to both highly trained experts and anybody
managing a complex project. Until now, this SE concept has only been available to
German speakers. By shedding the overtly technical approach adopted by many other
SE methods, this book can be used as a problem-solving guide in a great variety of
disciplines, engineering and otherwise. By segmenting the book into separate parts
that build upon each other, the SE concept’s accessibility is reinforced. The
basic principles of SE, problem solving, and systems design are helpfully
introduced in the first three parts. Once the fundamentals are presented, specific
case studies are covered in the fourth part to display potential applications.
Then part five offers further suggestions on how to effectively practice SE
principles; for example, it not only points out frequent stumbling blocks, but
also the specific points at which they may appear. In the final part, a wealth of
different methods and tools, such as optimization techniques, are given to help
maximize the potential use of this SE concept. Engineers and engineering students
from all disciplines will find this book extremely helpful in solving complex
problems. Because of its practicable lessons in problem-solving, any professional
facing a complex project will also find much to learn from this volume.
A Handbook of Work and Organizational Psychology Charles,De,Wolff 2013-05-24
Organizational processes and the organization-environment interaction are
discussed in this volume of the Handbook of Work and Organizational Psychology.
Both organizational and environmental characteristics affect the behaviour of
individuals and groups, but such characteristics are in turn also influenced by
behavioural features. This volume on organizational psychology covers subject
areas such as organization theory, organizational culture and change, leadership,
decision making and participation, motivation and satisfaction, payment systems,
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effective communication, and social-organizational aspects of automation. The
final chapter describes the impact upon behaviour and attitudes of the transition
of a socialist-led society to a market economy.
IBPS SO Main Marketing Officer 15 Practice Sets (Complete study material) 2021
Student Successes With Thinking Maps® David N. Hyerle 2011-01-28 Use Thinking
Maps® as a GPS for student success Neuroscientists tell us that the brain
organizes information in networks and maps. What better way to teach students to
express their ideas than with the same method used by the brain? Student Successes
With Thinking Maps presents eight powerful visual models that boost all learners'
metacognitive and critical thinking skills. Enriched with new research, a wealth
of examples, and cross-content applications, this novel and effective resource
helps students: Organize thoughts Examine relationships Enhance reasoning skills
Create connections between subjects Engage with content
Design for Motion Austin Shaw 2015-11-19 Plumb the depths of core motion design
fundamentals and harness the essential techniques of this diverse and innovative
medium. Combine basic art and design principles with creative storytelling to
create compelling style frames, design boards, and motion design projects. Here,
in one volume, Austin Shaw covers all the principles any serious motion designer
needs to know in order to make their artistic visions a reality and confidently
produce compositions for clients, including: Illustration techniques Typography
Compositing Cinematography Incorporating 3D elements Matte painting Concept
development, and much more Lessons are augmented by illustrious full color imagery
and practical exercises, allowing you to put the techniques covered into immediate
practical context. Industry leaders and pioneers, including Karin Fong, Bradley G
Munkowitz (GMUNK), Will Hyde, Erin Sarofsky, Danny Yount, and many more,
contribute their professional perspectives, share personal stories, and provide
visual examples of their work. Additionally, a robust companion website
(www.focalpress.com/cw/shaw) features project files, video tutorials, bonus PDFs,
and rolling updates to keep you informed on the latest developments in the field.
Stages and Transition in Conceptual Development John Gilbert Wallace 1972
Materials and Process Selection for Engineering Design Mahmoud M. Farag 2020-12-30
Introducing a new engineering product or changing an existing model involves
developing designs, reaching economic decisions, selecting materials, choosing
manufacturing processes, and assessing environmental impact. These activities are
interdependent and should not be performed in isolation from each other. This is
because the materials and processes used in making a product can have a major
influence on its design, cost, and performance in service. This Fourth Edition of
the best-selling Materials and Process Selection for Engineering Design takes all
of this into account and has been comprehensively revised to reflect the many
advances in the fields of materials and manufacturing, including: Increasing use
of additive manufacturing technology, especially in biomedical, aerospace and
automotive applications Emphasizing the environmental impact of engineering
products, recycling, and increasing use of biodegradable polymers and composites
Analyzing further into weight reduction of products through design changes as well
as material and process selection, especially in manufacturing products such as
electric cars Discussing new methods for solving multi-criteria decision-making
problems, including multi-component material selection as well as concurrent and
geometry-dependent selection of materials and joining technology Increasing use of
MATLAB by engineering students in solving problems This textbook features the
following pedagogical tools: New and updated practical case studies from industry
A variety of suggested topics and background information for in-class group work
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Ideas and background information for reflection papers so readers can think
critically about the material they have read, give their interpretation of the
issues under discussion and the lessons learned, and then propose a way forward
Open-book exercises and questions at the end of each chapter where readers are
evaluated on how they use the material, rather than how well they recall it, in
addition to the traditional review questions Includes a solutions manual and
PowerPoint lecture materials for adopting professors Aimed at students in
mechanical, manufacturing, and materials engineering, as well as professionals in
these fields, this book provides the practical know-how in order to choose the
right materials and processes for development of new or enhanced products.
Learning in Development Olivier Serrat 2010 Learning in Development tells the
story of independent evaluation in ADB from its early years to the expansion of
activities under a broader mandate points up the application of knowledge
management to sense making, and brings to light the contribution that knowledge
audits can make to organizational learning. It identifies the 10 challenges that
ADB must overcome to develop as a learning organization and specifies practicable
next steps to conquer each. The messages of Learning in Development will echo
outside ADB and appeal to the development community and people having interest in
knowledge and learning.
Understanding Lesson Study for Mathematics Rosa Archer 2020-07-23 Using the latest
research, this book provides an insight into how learning in mathematics can be
improved through a lesson study approach. This highly practical resource explores
the research and theory that underpins lesson study, and shows the significant
impact it can have on teacher development. Divided into ten accessible main
chapters that focus in depth on an individual mathematics lesson, each chapter
provides research and background to the lesson, an outline of key features, a
detailed description and analysis of the lesson in practice, post-lesson
discussions and reflections which generalise from the experience, as well as links
to helpful resources. Some of the key topics explored include: Fractions
Proportional relationships Probability and statistics Geometry Modelling Algebra
Dialogic reasoning. Understanding Lesson Study for Mathematics is the perfect
resource for all mathematics teachers, trainee teachers, and professional
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developers who are looking to develop the use of lesson study in their own
practice or for those simply seeking new inspiring ideas for the mathematics
classroom.
Inclusion of sustainability aspects in product development at manufacturing
companies Fredrik Paulson 2018-12-19 Due to current consumption and production
patterns of products, pressure on already constrained natural resources, an
increasing global population, increasing concentrations of greenhouse gases in the
atmosphere and reduced access to clean water globally, studying manufacturing
companies’ inclusion of sustainability aspects in their product development
becomes important. The aim of this thesis is to expand current knowledge on the
inclusion of sustainability aspects in product development at manufacturing
companies. More specifically, the expansion of current knowledge covers how
manufacturing companies include sustainability aspects in product development, the
challenges manufacturing companies may face when including sustainability aspects
in product development, and the reasons for these challenges. To fulfil this aim,
a literature study and a multiple case study were conducted at two international,
listed, manufacturing companies in Sweden. Empirical data was collected using
semi-structured interviews with two employees at each company and by analyzing the
companies’ latest sustainability report. Empirical results include two contextdependent descriptions of how manufacturing companies include sustainability
aspects in product development, 21 challenges the companies face, and 14 reasons
for those challenges. Conclusions include: (1) the role of conventional methods
when including sustainability aspects in product development has been largely
ignored in prior research; (2) a company’s product owner influences the inclusion
of sustainability aspects in product development, and in product requirements in
particular; (3) the following three challenges are proposed incorporated in a
comprehensive framework of challenges that has been developed in prior research:
Making suppliers fulfil the sustainability requirements that are placed on them.
Transforming sustainability aspects, or general goals, into measurable
requirements that contribute to reduced environmental impact from products while
at the same time contributing to competitive profit.Identifying how to reach
economic goals more efficiently with a more sustainable initiative or solution
than other initiatives.
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